Langar C of E Primary School

Barnstone Road Langar Nottingham NG13 9HH 01949 860056



Dear Parents,

On Tuesday 1st October the PTA held their Annual General Meeting to which parents were invited. At this meeting a natural evolution of the PTA took place and we are excited to welcome you all as members to the newly formed Friends of Langar Church of England Primary School!

As a parent, carer or family member you will automatically belong to this group. Events will be planned throughout the year, in much the same way they are now — enabling opportunities to enrich the wider life of the school and bring together members of our community. For such events we will call on your help and expertise for each of these as necessary. We hope that this will relieve the burden of taking on an official role on a committee but retain the ability to get involved and make a difference.

Our first event as The Friends of Langar Church of England Primary School will be the Christmas Film Night on Friday 6th December and we will soon send out a letter detailing the help will require for this. We do hope you will relish in the opportunity to get involved and provide our children with exciting and fun experiences.

I wish to thank the PTA, who have given so much of their time ensuring your children have had enjoyable events to attend. The money that they have raised has supported trips – ensuring they are fairly priced for all, provided every child with a piece of fruit every day throughout their life at school, installed numerous playground equipment including the trim trail and shed and finally, with the inheritance fund left to them, created a dedicated music room. It is an incredible legacy that they themselves also leave behind.

I look forward to working with you all over the coming year.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Brown